
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Just a very short update today as little has changed since Friday in terms of policies or 
approach. 
 
I wanted to clarify my message about work not being optional and falling behind. This 
message was for those students who have not been engaging in any way with the work that 
is being set! We know that most of you are doing a brilliant job of balancing your own work 
(whether it is that you are still at work or working from home) and encouraging your 
children to keep up with their school work. Thank you for this and remember that your 
child's teacher is available by email if there is anything that they are struggling with. 
 
To all those of you who are helping to care for those in need, provide food and delivery 
services, medical care or any other frontline services: we're all behind you and thank you for 
what you are doing. For everyone else, thank you for staying in, staying saving and helping 
to relieve the pressure on the NHS. Stay strong! 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Steven Haycocks 
 

 

 

 

 

  


